
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…21.11.22 

 
 

Maths 

This week we will be revisiting the vocabulary part and whole. We will be using this knowledge 

to introduce the concept within subtraction. We will be using number bonds within 10 to solve 

subtraction calculations and worded problems. 

 

English  

 
This week we are going to be retelling our story, ‘Lost in The Toy Museum.’ We will be story 

mapping as a group and then retelling the beginning using our own sentences. Children will be 

focussing upon, capital letters, full stops, adjectives, conjunctions. 

 

Phonics  
Next week we will be introducing the sounds a-e, i-e, o-e, u-e. We will be thinking about the 

tricky words: Mr, Mrs, Ms, ask, could, would, should and our. 

Topic  
History – In History we will be thinking about how toys have changed over time and what 

significance this has. 

 

Music - In Music we will be thinking about pulse, pitch and melody, 

 

Science - In Science we will be continuing our learning on materials and thinking about 

properties. 

 

PE – In PE we will be continuing our topics Ball Skills and Fundamentals. In Fundamentals we 

will be thinking about dodging and changing direction. In Ball Skills we will be thinking about 

throwing with aim, at targets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Additional notes and reminders 

Homework 
 

Homework: 

This term we will be giving the phonics revision sheets weekly. Please send your child 

to school with their homework folder on a Wednesday so they can be sent home on a 

Friday. 

 

Reading: 

We have noticed that our Boom Reader percentages have dropped since the children 

were in Reception. Please make sure that you remember to record every time your 

child read on the app. Reading at home really benefits your child, please remember 

part of the children’s homework is reading four times a week. 

 

If anyone would like any support in using the app please visit Hedgehogs classroom 

after school on Wednesday 23rd from 3:00pm to 3:15pm. 

 

Additional Reminders 

 

Please remember flu vaccination are taking place next Tuesday 22nd November. 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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